



Redhill Road, Arnold, Nottingham NG5 8GX

Telephone: 0115 926 1481 Fax: 0115 967 6922

www.redhillacademytrust.org.uk

October 2017

Dear Colleague

Academy Group Director / Executive Headteacher at The Bolsover School (L38 – 43)

Thank you for your interest in the post of Academy Group Director / Executive Headteacher at The Bolsover School.

The closing date for applications is Midday on Friday 20 October 2017 and interviews will be held on 30th and 31st October 2017.

To help you with your application, the following items are enclosed:

- Application Pack
- Application Form

You can also access these details via our website www.redhillacademytrust.org.uk. For a confidential discussion with myself or to arrange a tour of The Bolsover School, please contact my PA, Lizzie Clark, at I.clark@theredhillacademy.org.uk or by telephone on 0115 9261481.

If you would like to be considered for the post, your application should consist of a fully completed application form (together with a CV if that contains additional information) and a letter of up to two sides of A4.

In your letter you should describe:

- 1. How your professional experience has prepared you for the role.
- 2. Your three main priorities if you were successfully appointed to the post.
- 3. The strategies you would employ to build on recent improvements at The Bolsover School and continue to move the academy forward.
- 4. Your views on the principles that should underpin the Trust's development of a Derbyshire cluster of academies over the next few years.

We are looking for a candidate who, above all, will have very high expectations of all students and staff at the academy and across the new Derbyshire cluster, and who is determined to contribute to Bolsover's and the Trust's future success.

I look forward to receiving your application.

Yours sincerely

Andrew Burns Executive Principal